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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

19 June 2020.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Now as we near the end of June, we would like to pay tribute to everyone who has engaged with the new form of learning in operation since March 23rd. This has been a particularly challenging time for all of us, and we would like to sincerely thank everyone for your understanding, patience and support.

Moving forward, the Minister for Education announced yesterday that schools would reopen for staff on Monday 17th August, with pupils returning on Monday August 24th. As we still don’t have the details on exactly how this will operate, we aren’t in a position to say who will be in on what days. We will continue to work on a plan for restarting education as more guidance becomes available, and we will share information about reopening as soon as possible. 
Our Annual Reports on children’s progress from September until March will be issued via post next Friday, June 26th. Any workbooks or exercise books still in school will be passed on to the next class teacher in August. This will be beneficial when establishing a starting point for the curriculum for your child for next year.
Finally, as some people might already be aware, Mrs Gloria Mulholland is retiring at the end of August. Normally, such a significant event would be marked in school with the children, but due to current Coronavirus restrictions we are unable to recognise her fantastic contributions to school life as we would like. However, if your child would like to create and photograph a farewell card for Mrs Mulholland, or perhaps video a farewell message to her, the other teachers will facilitate this through Class Dojo or email. Please look out for a message from the class teachers regarding how to get involved if you would like to participate. 

In the meantime, keep safe and well and we look forward to some sort of normality returning next year.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.
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